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NOTICE 
FAULDER WATER SYSTEM – UPPER ZONE 
BOIL WATER NOTICE - Updated 

 

November 16, 2021 

 
The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen (RDOS) in consultation with Interior Health Authority is 
issuing a Boil Water Notice for properties above the water reservoir in the Mountain View Rd and upper 
Princeton Summerland Rd areas because of a generator failure.  Crews are working on this issue and 
hope to have it resolved on Wednesday.  
 
Water Supply Today and Tomorrow Morning 
Affected residents may wish to fill household containers if they still have water available onsite. We 
have also set up a tap outside on the Water Treatment Building located on the Trout Creek side that 
residents can access as needed or until the power is restored and water is flowing again.  
 
Next Steps 
Over the next few days, the system will be flushed and tested and we will send out an update once 
Interior Health approves the removal of the Boil Water Notice. 
 
For more information please contact the Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen at 250.490.4106 or 
250.490.4135.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and patience.  
 
 
 
 

November 16, 2021  
RDOS Public Works Department 

 
 


